
Year 3 Newsletter Lent 2 

 

In Maths we will be continuing to develop our learning about Fractions (comparing and 
ordering fractions and finding equivalent fractions),  Mass (grams and kilograms) and Capacity 

(litres and millilitres). 
In English our writing focus this term will be narrative (myths and legends).  

 

Reading books and records to be sent in everyday please. Homework to be returned by Friday. 

THANK YOU FOR READING OUR NEWSLETTER. 
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PE - Monday and 
Friday 

Our History topic this half term is 
Medieval and Tudor Grimsby, which 

is part of our local history topic.  

We will be learning about the plague, 
religious houses, and about 

government, mayors and the Town 
Hall. 

 

 

In Science we are investigating Animals 
including humans In our Biology topic this 

half term,   we will be learning all about 
nutrition and healthy eating. 

 

                                                     

In RE this half term we continue learning 
about Listening and Sharing, where we 
learn about the Eucharist prayer and 

Communion and how Jesus gives himself for 
us.  In our Giving All topic, we learn about 

Lent, the Resurrection story and how 
Jesus’ total giving for us all. 

           

In Design and Technology the main focus 
will be Mechanisms. The children are going 

to be exploring how cams work, learning 
about automaton toys,  and then designing, 

making and evaluation their own 
automaton, using different cams. 

 
 

 

                                                     

Key dates: 
5.3.25 – Ash Wednesday 
service in school 
6.3.25 – World Book Day 
7.3.25 – y3 Active Maths 
event 
25.3.25 – The Annunciation 
of Mary Mass at church 
4.4.25 – End of Term 
22.4.25 – First day back to 
school 


